
MEIJER REWARDS:

     1.  Register on-line at  www.meijer.com/mcr/rewards.jsp, or pick up an application at a 

Meijers store.       You will be asked to select a group where your rewards dollars will be applied. 

Select Plainwell Band   Boosters, ID#189351.  The Meijer Rewards Card is not the same thing 

as the Meijer Credit Card.  

     2.  Once you receive your card, you will earn 1% rewards if you use a Meijer Credit Card to 

pay for your purchases.  If you use cash or a pin-based debit card, you will earn .5% rewards.  

     3.  You will need to swipe your Meijer Rewards Card at time of purchase to activate the 

rewards.

     4.  You can not use a check or any other type of credit card other than the Meijer Credit Card 

to earn rewards.

      5.  Family and friends can also add to your student’s account by linking their account to 

yours through “family & friends linking” in the application process. 

     6.  Please visit the website for a complete description of the program, and FAQ’s.

To have your new or existing Meijer or Hardings rewards dollars applied to your student’s 

account(s), please e-mail  the Band Booster Treasurer, Katie Tustin at kktustin@gmail.com to 

request the funds transfer.  Please provide the name or names of your student(s), their grade(s), 

and the name(s) of the people that will be applying their rewards points to your student(s).    Any 

rewards earned that are not designated to a specific student, will be deposited in the Band 

Boosters General Operating Fund.  

It is imperative that you e-mail the Band Booster Treasurer if you want your rewards dollars  

applied to your student(s) accounts.  The rewards summary that arrives each month only 

identifies the person that made the purchase, and without having specific names identified 

with certain student accounts, the Treasurer will have no way of knowing what rewards 

belong to which student.  

For families that have already been participating in the rewards programs,  please notify the 

Treasurer if you desire to have your rewards applied to your student(s) account.  For existing 

accounts, the Treasurer will go back and apply funds beginning July 1, 2011.  All requests 

must be received in writing to be effective.
At this time, band families that notify the Band Booster Treasurer of their desire to have their 

Meijer and Hardings rewards applied to their student accounts will receive 100% credit for 

rewards earned.  This 100% credit is in effect for the 2011-2012 and 2012-2013 school years in 

order to support the students in earning funds for the Disney trip in the Spring of 2013.  Future 

funding options will be reviewed in the Summer of 2013, and recommendations for future 

rewards credits made based on the financial needs of the band at that time.  

NOTE:  To check on the balance in your student account, please e-mail your request to the 

Band Booster Treasurer, Katie Tustin, at: kktustin@gmail.com.




